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Tel: 01276 471675     Lightwater 
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By email:  SouthamptontoLondonPipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

8th April 2020 

Dear Sirs, 

Representation from Windlesham Parish Council in support of Deadline 7 submissions 

I am writing on behalf of Windlesham Parish Council in support of the submissions made by 
both the Heronscourt and Colville Gardens Residents Associations and Surrey Heath 
Borough Council. 

The Council has previously made written representation as part of the examination process 
and Councillors have supported the residents who will be so detrimentally impacted by the 
route selection.  

The Council notes that both the residents’ association and Surrey Heath Borough Council 
reject the proposed Turfhill SSP, a view which is fully endorsed by this Council, and we 
would strongly urge the Inspectorate to note and consider all the points raised in the 
submissions. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Sarah Walker 
Clerk to the Council 
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